
 

It is difficult to believe that we have already arrived at the final month of the 

school year. June is a time for many things, including celebration and reflection 

for all the accomplishments of the past school year. This is certainly the 

atmosphere around the school these days, as students and staff begin to look 

forward to some time off, and a change of routine.  

In June it is important that we also recognize that we still have 1 month, or 10% of 

the school year remaining, so it is vital that we continue the learning routines and 

focus that have driven us so far. Continue reading with your child every night and 

communicating with teachers to ensure that your child finishes their year strongly. 

This year has been an absolute joy for me, as Principal, to see the students 

and community grow. Bayview truly is a place of learning and it is an inspiring 

place to live and work.  Hay ce:p qa! Have a wonderful June!  Mr. Brand 

Dates to Remember: 

 4—PAC Meeting, 6pm 

 15—PAC Family 

Movie Night 

 20—Gabriola Island 

Fun Day 

 21 - National 

Aboriginal Day 

 22—Parent 
Appreciation “Drive 

Through,” 8:15am 

 25—Grade 7 Tea, 

1:30pm 

 26—Snuneymuxw 

Celebration, 11am 

 27—Last Day of 

StrongStart 

 28-Year End 

Assembly, 9am 

 28– Fun Afternoon 
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2018-2019 REGISTRATION 

If you  are moving and/or your child will not 
attend Bayview next year, please let  us 

know. 

Registration has begun for Kindergarten 
2018-2019. If you, or someone you know, 
have a child born in 2013, it is time to 

register them for Kindergarten.  

Information is online at http://www.sd68.bc.ca/ 

Should you have additional questions, 
please email ereg@sd68.bc.ca or phone 

the school 250-754-3231. 

If your child is returning to Bayview you 
do not need to re-register.  

 

LUNCH PROGRAM—FINAL PAYMENTS 

We want to thank all families that have 

accessed our Lunch program, and give a 

HUGE Thank You to Mern Pinneo, our 

amazing cook.  

 

 

If you are up-to-date on your payments, 

please disregard the following note: 

If you have not made regular 

contributions or are due to pay for June, 

please do so ASAP. We want to ensure 

that the program remains viable moving 

forward. 

We will share a reminder near the end of 

the month as well.  

June 

2018 

Find us on Twitter! 

 

 

@bayviewboxers 

 

 

 

 

Community Schools Summer Break Programs  

Brochure will be delivered to all students this 
week.  Access it online at www.sd68.bc.ca.  

Registration deadline is July 6th at the front office. Forms to be returned to the front office 

Questions, contact our Community School Coordinator Michelle Swecera 

By phone 250-755-6892 or email mswecera@sd68.bc.ca   

SUMMER OFFICE OPENINGS 

July 2-6 

August 27-31 

http://www.sd68.bc.ca/
mailto:ereg@sd68.bc.ca
http://www.sd68.bc.ca
mailto:mswecera@sd68.bc.ca


 

GRADE 7—Celebration Tea, June 26, 1:30 pm 

We invite all families of Grade 7 students to a special 
convocation event on Monday June 25, 1:30pm. At this 
event we will get to celebrate the accomplishments of our 
students leaving Bayview for High School. Please join us 
for stories, certificate presentation, speeches and snacks. 

We hope to see you all. 

TOY RESPONSIBILITY AT RECESS 

Recently, staff have been supporting students in 
understanding their need to be responsible with the toys 
they are playing with during recess. This includes no 
trading at school. Parents are asked to support the school 
in reinforcing the expectation that students keep their own 
toys (and cards). We believe that appropriate toys 

contribute to positive play, but they 
will only be permitted if they do not 
cause conflict. Please check with 
your child’s teacher to see if there 
are additional classroom 
expectations for toys at school. 
School staff are not responsible for 
lost or damaged toys at school; if it 
is valuable, please leave it at 

home. 

LOST & FOUND 

Please stop in to check for lost items. Unclaimed Items will 

be added to our school clothing supply in July.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year End Assembly  

June 28 

9:00 am 

A Huge Huychqa! 

Through the Jumpstart Grant 

our students enjoyed recrea-

tional activities all year long 

with their classmates.  

What an amazing Gift! 



 

To recognize your amazing partner-

ship and support, Teachers and 

Staff will be out front with sweets 

to say “Thanks.” We invite all par-

ents & caregivers  to come by 



 

 


